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My name is Rebekah and I am the grand-daughter of 

John. I recently had the opportunity to spend 5 months at 

ICBC.  Here are some of the highlights from my trip.   

My grandpa and I 

attended a           

graduation &       

ordination            

ceremony in the   

beautiful city of   

Vizag, located by 

the Bay of Bengal.  

At the ICBC campus, I had the privilege of  teaching an 

English class- above right students are mine.  Also, I 

joined with the praise team during some of the chapel 

services. We shared quite a few delicious meals.  

mailto:john-india@hotmail.com
mailto:laly.joseph@sbcglobal.net


Laly Joseph - Director of    

Publicity & Promotions 

Above we had a revival service at our Church in Vypeen.                

I introduced S’mores to the students.  They had a great time at  

our bonfire eating, singing, and of course dancing!  

Current students, staff 

and faculty.   

Fresh coconut water. Refreshing! 

Made a quick trip to the city of 

Bangalore where my mother’s 

family resides.  I enjoyed my time 

with my great aunts and several 

cousins.  And of course ate many 

varieties of delicious food.   

*Please note: In 2019 newsletters will only be sent out quarterly.   

 

Beef Cutlet 

and Punjabi 

Samosas 

Masala dosa 

with coconut 

and tomato 

chutney.  

Parotta & 

beef curry.  

Excellent beef biriyani served  
the right way on a banana leaf! 


